
 

 

Dear «Sig1» 
 
BROOMHILL ROAD, HUCKNALL – PROPOSED ZEBRA CROSSING 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
 
Via East Midlands is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have received requests to install a zebra crossing on Broomhill 
Road outside the Butlers Hill School and Nursery. It is therefore proposed to install a zebra 
crossing at the location shown on the enclosed plan. The zebra crossing would include lengths of 
zig-zag lines where parking, stopping and loading would be prohibited at all times. The zig-zag 
lines, outside the school, would replace the existing school keep clear markings which currently 
prohibit stopping on Monday to Friday between 8am and 4.30pm. The zebra crossing would make 
it safer for pedestrians to cross the road, especially children attending the school. 
 
The extents of the proposal are shown on the enclosed drawing (H/JAB/4236/01) and notice. 
 
Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations 
who may be interested in this matter. Any observations on these proposals should reach me in 
writing, either by letter or email, by 27th March 2023. If your comments are in the form of an 
objection to the proposals please clearly state this and the reasons for your objection. If the 
objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through the County Council’s procedures at the 
appropriate time. 
 
Yours «Sig2» 

 
Jeff Burton 
Highway Improvements Co-ordinator  
Tel: 0115 9772505 
Email: TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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Your ref:  
My ref: H/JAB/Broomhill Rd/01 

Date: 21 February 2023 
  


